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1. Headline 
Schedule change for the UKCA marking added to products 

 
2. What’s new? 

We informed you in June 2021 that CE-compliant products manufactured from 1 October 2021 
would include a new UKCA marking. However, upon the new business guidance published by 
the British Government on 24 August, we have decided to change our schedules and response 
to compliance as below. 
 

3. Details of the new UKCA guidance 
The deadline to apply the UKCA marking has been postponed for a year.  
The new deadline is 1 January, 2023, rather than 1 January, 2022. 
This extension means all goods which previously required the CE markings will not need to use 
the UKCA marking until 1 January 2023. Also a transition period allowed for 2022 has been 
removed. 
Original                                       New 

 
4. Details of our compliance 

The UKCA marking will be affixed directly to products (or to the product packaging if necessary)  
from 1 October 2021 onward. 
  Original New 

Product scope CE-compliant products (No change) 

UKCA compliance 
marking 

UKCA marking added to 
products or packaging 

UKCA marking added to products 
*1 

Effective date Manufactured from 1 October 
2021 

Manufactured from 1 October 
2021 onward *2 

   *1 Affixed on label tags, printed directly on products or marked on new labels.    
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For products with designs that cannot accommodate a UKCA marking, the marking is affixed 
on packaging. 

*2 Effective dates depending on products. Products shipped after the effective date may or may 
not have the UKCA marking. 

 
5. Reference for UKCA 

Please refer to the following URL administrated by the British Government. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/businesses-given-more-time-to-apply-new-product-
safety-marking 
 
 

For any further inquiries, please feel free to contact us. 
 Thank you.  

CCS Global Sales Control section 


